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NOTE grows within medtech 
 
NOTE has signed an agreement with Breas Medical, which is a Swedish international company that 
develops respiratory aids (ventilators) for hospitals and home care. 
 
Batch production has begun, and volumes are expected to pick up already during the current quarter, 
with an increase of almost 300% to the original plan. Production takes place at NOTE Torsby. 
 
“Our new collaboration with Breas Medical is another example of our methodical investment in 
customers in the medtech area being successful. We consider the conditions as good as this 
cooperation will develop strongly already in the near future,” says Johannes Lind-Widestam, CEO  
and President. 
 
“Choosing NOTE Torsby AB as a partner for the production of printed circuit boards for our new fan 
platform was ultimately as easy as the obvious choice. A modern fan platform and a modern plant that 
invests in the future create the basis for a long-term and successful collaboration,” says Martin 
Gustavsson, VP Global Sourcing Manager, Breas Medical AB. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Johannes Lind-Widestam, CEO and President, tel. +46 (0)70 541 7222  
Henrik Nygren, CFO, tel. +46 (0)70 977 0686 
 
About NOTE  
NOTE is one of northern Europe’s leading EMS partners, producing PCBAs, subassemblies and box 
build products. NOTE’s offering covers the complete product lifecycle, from design to after-sales. NOTE 
has a presence in Sweden, Finland, the UK, Estonia and China. Net sales in the last 12 months were 
SEK 1,830 million; the group has approximately 1,100 employees. NOTE is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
For more information, please go to www.note.eu. 
 
About Breas 
Breas Medical, with headquarters in Mölnlycke, subsidiaries in Germany, Spain, the UK, the US and 
China, and a network of distributors in more than 40 countries, is a leading manufacturer of respiratory 
aids for both home care and hospitals. 
 
The information was submitted for publication at 8:30 a.m. CET on 29 April 2020. 
 
 
 
 


